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Visit to Inner Mongolia University of

China Liaison Office (Shanghai, Beijing) Technology on Dec. 2016

Sophia’s liaison office in China is outsourced and operated by Global Education Service (GES)
which has a track record in supporting Chinese students who wish to study abroad in Japan.
Shanghai Office opened on March 2013, Beijing office started its operation from last November.
Staffs from both offices attended study abroad fairs in Shanghai and Beijing last October in order to
promote Sophia University.

Last December, Professor Sanji Yamaoka, Faculty of Theology and staff from Sophia Admissions
Office visited potential partner high schools as well as the partner institution in Inner Mongol. Staffs
of our liaison office in China attended taking an active role in strengthen relation with the partner
institution as well as in communicating with potential partner high schools in anticipation of

concluding partnership agreements hereafter.
: ~——=—~ Also Sophia University has been keen in promoting

\\h : partner relation with top universities in China and our
- ~liaison office is expected to act as a bridge in between.
While our liaison office in China have been promoting
admission of Chinese students to Sophia University, in
spring 2017, 17 non-degree students are entering
Sophia University by their effort.
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Beijing Office Opening Ceremony on Nov. 2016




